
 

...is where we're going in January for the Ladies' Lunch 

After all the holiday treats, it's time to keep it simple!  

Join us for the next Ladies Lunch: 

Tahoe Joe's  

1905 Taylor Road, Roseville 

Tuesday, January 8, 2019, 11:30 am  

Order off the regular menu and get a separate check.  They 

have a variety of food such as fish and chips, ribs, grilled 

chicken, "Joe's Bowls" salads, sandwiches and hamburgers.  

You pick!   

Call or email Irene Pardini to let her know you're coming.   

Phone # is 209-3319 

Email is irenepardini@gmail.com 

Please RSVP no later than Wednesday, January 3rd.  

Want to check out the menu ahead of time?  Go to: 

www.Tahoejoes.com 

 


